
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
Wooroonook Lake is open to camping this Easter 
23 March 2016 

Wooroonook Lake on the Borung Highway between Charlton and Donald is open to camping at its 
northern end this Easter holiday period.  

Whilst works at the southern edge of the lake continue in the wake of the cancelled Maitreya 
Festival, both Council and the Wooroonook Lake Foreshore Committee would welcome any 
prospective campers to the northern end. Camping near the amenities block adjacent to the Borung 
Highway is recommended. Amenities including the boat ramp are operational.  

Weather forecasts are looking inviting across the weekend in Buloke with clear conditions and 
temperatures in the low to mid twenties making it ideal to visit not only Wooroonook Lake but any 
of the fantastic lakes across the region. 

 

End release  
For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520  

 


